
Mesa del Sol ARC 

Aperture Center 

5700 University Blvd. SE  

Albuquerque, NM 87106 

 

  

May 1st, 2023  

   

 

Will Gleason, AIA   
Dekker Perich Sabatini 

7601 Jefferson St NE Suite 100 

Albuquerque, NM 87109    

 

 

Dear Mr. Gleason:     

    

This letter follows earlier communication from the Mesa del Sol Architectural Review 

Committee (ARC) concerning the Woodbury Project. We acknowledge and thank you for 

your previous responses to our questions.     

 

With exception to the colors, which we ask to be submitted for separate approval, the 

revised Submittal Package Drawings for the Woodbury Project as provided (project 

number 22-0148 dated 4/28/2023) are Approved. Also, as discussed and without 

resubmitting, we approve a revised glass facade on both buildings A and B at the 

University entrance that would be similar if not identical to the opposite corners of these 

two buildings in lieu of the balconies as shown. 

 

   

Sincerely,    

    

MESA DEL SOL ARC    

   

Jerome Gonzales 
Jerome Gonzales,  

Director of Operations, Mesa del Sol 

 

   




